
Hola, 
 
AP Spanish Language and Culture students participated in the 20th Annual “Escribo en español’’ 
Contest sponsored by the Center for Spanish Studies, University of Washington.  The theme of 
this year’s contest was:   “Celebremos la diversidad y riqueza de nuestra cultura”, (Let's 
Celebrate Diversity and Our Cultural Wealth).  The following students placed and were awarded 
on Saturday, May 19 as follows: 
  
SPEAKERS OF OTHER LANGUAGES, NARRATIVE  
June Chang, 3rd place 
  
 
SPEAKERS OF OTHER LANGUAGES, POETRY 
Jared Kerber,  3rd place 
  
This is the second time that AP Spanish students have participated in this highly competitive 
writing contest statewide.   In this writing competition, students followed simple guidelines i.e., 
ideas that are interesting and important, logical organization, creativity, voice, word choice, and 
sentence fluency.      
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